
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) is THURSDAY JUNE 26, 2025 

St. Davids Lions Hall 1462 York Road 

at 7pm, with sign-in beginning at 6:30pm. 

 

Wilson Blanchard emailed the “Notice of Owners Meeting” AGM package to all owners on 
June 6. Please review it prior to the meeting. If you're unable to attend the AGM, please fill 
out the proxy form which will be included in the AGM package. Proxy forms can also be 
found on the home page of the community website under the AGM notice section. 

 

 

 

Once completed, submit it to a board member or another homeowner in the community 
who will be attending the meeting. 

 

 

for sanding your driveways! 

The community appreciates the attention many residents have paid to 
their driveway maintenance. The longer our driveways last, the better 

for the community. Delaying future repairs on the driveways is a positive for the status of 
our reserve fund. And it helps make the area look great. 

 

The sprinklers are now on. Please make sure no garbage or recycling boxes are 
placed on top of sprinkler heads, located at the corners ends of your driveways 
where the lawn meets the street. These heads are very costly to replace. 
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Click here to access Proxy with instructions  

 

Board of Director’s email:  info@villageonharvestcreek.com  

 

http://www.villageonharvestcreek.com/
https://www.villageonharvestcreek.com/wp-content/uploads/go-x/u/c9c924d7-46ce-4e5b-bf0f-4b90849ccded/AGM-2025-Proxy-form.pdf
mailto:info@villageonharvestcreek.com

